
    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

• Pupils will not be permitted to go to the local shops at 

lunch time and then return to the school for their 

afternoon session 

 

• This is a health and safety mitigation to reduce the risk 

of Covid 19 infection being brought into the school. 

 

 

• Parents should provide a packed lunch or upload lunch 

money to Parent Pay, so they can order a school lunch. 

 

• Pupils can eat their lunch in the school or outside in the 

playground area, if they prefer. 

 

Update from W/B 22 February 

2021 

Key Workers and other young 

people attending the school hub 

Be Ambitious. Be Responsible. Be Safe. 

 

 

Braeview Academy  

Berwick Drive Dundee DD4 0NL 

01382 438452 
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